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NOTICE

Date: - 30/09/2024

This is to information all the staff members of the college that
“Puja Vacation” for the year 2024 will commence from 02/10/2024 to
[1/11/2024. Further to notify that as per Govt. order the college office
will remain closedon and from 07/10/2024 to 15/10/2024 on account of
“Durga Puja”.The college office will reopen on 16/10/2024 and at the
end of entire “Puja Vacation” for normal teaching, learning activities
the college will re-start from 12/11/2024. All the faculty members who
are interested to avail detention leave are advised to report to the
undersigned.

Wishing all the staff members to have a great festive time with
your respective family members.

Govt. College of Physical Education for Women
Dinhata, Cooch Behar
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